
 

 

 
  
 
November 1, 2022 
     
 
Hackney Ladish Price Sheet Announcement 
 
 
To Our Customers, 
 
The domestic market continues to normalize with pricing on transportation and raw materials.  Due to 
these decreases, we will be adjusting our price list to pass along the savings to our customers. 
Beginning Tuesday, November 1, please use Hackney Ladish price sheet – HL 11-22 which can be found 
on our website http://www.hackneyladish.com.  Most products will average a 10% decrease, except for 
weld caps, which will not change.  The price sheet will be available on our website no later than 
November 3rd. 
 

We will continue to competitively source our raw material purchases to provide the best pricing of 
high-quality domestic fittings to you, our valued customer. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Hackney Ladish. 

 

 

 

 

Bruce Rust 
General Manager 
Hackney Ladish 
A Division of PCC Energy Group 
 


